
Calling All Interested Business Owners and Nonprofits 

Local Girl Scouts and Habitat for Humanity have partnered to ensure a family will have a home next 

spring.  They need your help to make this ground breaking event a success.  They are looking for 

businesses and nonprofit organizations to host the small houses the Girl Scouts built and 

painted.  These tiny houses are actually banks.  Community members can put donations in the 

houses and the Girl Scouts will collect the funds to give to Habitat for Humanity.  This project helps to 

make sure that, during this uncertain and challenging time, one Newark family will finally have a 

home.  A safe place to build memories and weather the storms of life.  It is also a service project 

being organized by Girl Scout Troop# 40743.  These sixth grade girls whose troop is a member of the 

NYPenn Pathways are working hard on making the world a better place by helping one family at a 

time. 

 

Will you find space on a counter or shelf in your organization for one or two houses?  This 

small action on your part can have a BIG impact on a Newark family.  Please reach out to JJ 

Cotter and help the Girl Scouts and Habitat for Humanity build something wonderful! 

 
 

 


